The Honourable Clayton Barr MP
Member for Cessnock
Level 33 Governor Macquarie Tower
1Farrer  Place
SYDNEY NSW 2000
[Date Here]

Dear Mr Barr
I am writing to you as a concerned NSW resident, living in [your location].
My request to you is that you give your support to the TrainToCessnock initiative and do everything you can do to influence the decisions required to get effective public transport into the Cessnock area before 2028.
With the Case for Train To Cessnock report in your hands to review, you can see, it is very much an issue of acting quickly to not only gets regular rail services running; but also to save taxpayers the hundreds of millions of dollars that will be required if the project is put off.
As you know, with high growth expected in coming years, it is essential that the necessary public transport infrastructure needs to be installed ahead of the growth.  There are many people who do not have access to private vehicles for lots of reasons and are lacking independence for travel. This affects their ability to be connected to family, friends, work, education and social activities.
[add your reason for support here]

I look forward to seeing you become the champion of this initiative and securing the necessary support and funding. Please respond to this letter via return mail.

Regards

[signature and name]
[Address]
[phone]
[Email address]


